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Subject: public comment on behalf of SBPL

Attachments: SBPL letter of support.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Lacey M Baldiviez, PhD

Chief Impact Officer

Foodbank of Santa Barbara County
4554 Hollister Avenue

Goleta, CA 93110

Cell: 805.280.2064
Moving the Community from Hunger Into Health.
Learn more at foodbanksbc.org.




April 4,2022

To Whom it May Concern, SANTA BARBMRA
COUNTY

I am writing this letter in strong support of Santa Barbara Public Library’s continued funding for
community programs with Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors.

Foodbank of Santa Barbara County is grateful for our collaboration with the Santa Barbara
Public Library (SBPL) as we strive to alleviate nutrition insecurity in our county through
mutually beneficial partnerships. We have been working together for 8 years to provide free
lunches to all children and teens over the summer when school is closed. SBPL has provided
staff, space, and promotion to ensure that food-insecure families have access to meals. We thank
the library for offering a convenient, bus-accessible site for a summer meal service. SBPL is the
only library in the county that has worked with us in this way.

In addition, Library staff have found creative ways to bring literacy and family activities into the
program, another benefit of partnering with the SBPL. I have been impressed to speak with other
partners in the food literacy space who report excellent programmatic partnerships with SBPL,
notably Apples to Zucchini Cooking School, which further supports the work of the Foodbank to
bring food and nutrition education to our community. The library has also sent staff to our
community sites to bring additional literacy components to the field in an effort to further our
shared outreach.

We request that you continue to provide funding to the Santa Barbara Public Library. SBPL’s
commitment to serving the most vulnerable families in our community is commendable and
supports our organizational goals. We look forward to additional collaboration through this
continued funding.

Sincerely,

Lacey M Baldiviez, PhD

Chief Impact Officer

Foodbank of Santa Barbara County
Office: 805.967.5741 ext. 206
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